
 

HR/MMMOCL (M3) 

Date : 28-09-2019 

 

 

The Applications are invited for filling Executive posts on permanent basis 

 

CORRIGENDUM NO. 02 

 

 

Subject : Change in date of interview for Executive Posts. 

 

 

MMMOCL has published advertisement for filling executive post on 5-9-19 in various 

newspapers and the detail advertisement is uploaded on MMRDA website. 

 

As per the note number 3, we have stated that candidates meeting the eligibility criteria will 

be called for personal interview on 10, 11, 12, 13 October 2019. 

 

However further it is clarified that the personal interview will not be conducted on 10, 11, 

12, 13 October 2019. The date of personal interview for respective post will be 

communicated in due course of time through email.  

 

Maha Mumbai Metro Operation Corporation Limited           
(A Government of Maharashtra PSU)  

 

4th Floor, Namtree Building, Adjoining New MMRDA Building,  

Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai - 400 051. 

Website - https://mmrda.maharashtra.gov.in 

 

                                                                            


